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Forest City Outdoor Towns Walkshop - Thurs. May 13, 2020 

 
Forest City is participating in Outdoor Towns, an initiative that helps communities transform 
their economies by attracting visitors who use nearby natural resources like trails, rivers, lakes, 
and mountains, and also businesses that serve them. The goal is to transform the downtown 
area into a destination people will visit while hiking, biking, snowmobiling, fishing, or skiing to 
eat, drink and shop. Increased visitation also provides an opportunity to showcase the rich 
history of Forest City. 
 
Following a successful Community Input Workshop, the Forest City Outdoor Towns Action Team 
is inviting residents, business owners and anyone interested in the future of Forest City to join 
them in an Outdoor Towns Walking Assessment aka “Walkshop” on Thurs. May 13, 6-8 PM. The 
walkshop will identify improvements needed to make Forest City a more welcoming and 
inviting town for visitors! 
  
 

Outdoor Town Walkshop 
May 13 6PM – 8PM 

Forest City Historical Society, 633 Main St., Forest City 
 

The walkshop will look at potential pedestrian and bicycle improvements, access to and from 
the D&H Trail, signage and marketing/promotion needs and possible improvements to 
downtown. 
 
The walkshop is a fun and an interactive way to provide input for the action plan that will be 
created for Forest City. It will be about a 2 mile walk and will take about 2 hours. 
 
Everyone is invited – residents and neighbors, business owners and employees, and officials.   
 
 


